

Dear Parents and Carers,

It seems as though we have blinked and suddenly we are almost half way through Term 2. This first 5 weeks of term, have been a term I am sure we will remember and reflect on for years to come. I would like to extend my gratitude to all students, parents and families for your ongoing support and persistence as we created our 'new normal' for the period of Remote Learning.

Our Year 2 and 3 teachers have been excited to see the Pride our students have been taking whilst completing their work at home.

I'd like to ask our Year 2 and 3 families to spend time talking with their children about our school value Responsible, some questions you might like to ask:

- What does the school value Responsible mean?
- What does it look like when you are being Responsible during Remote Learning?
- Can you tell me an example of how you have been Responsible during the Remote Learning period?
- What can you do to continue being Responsible whilst learning remotely?

I would like to thank you all for your effort, I know that our teachers and students have developed a skill set that will change the way we learn for the better. Whether that is utilising the digital technology skills that have been learnt or building on the personal learning responsibilities that have been developed. I am excited to see the future for teaching and learning at our College.

All Prep -2 students will return to school on Tuesday 26 May, followed by the Year 3-9 students on Tuesday 9 June. We look forward to seeing all of our students working onsite to finish the school term together.

Kind Regards,



Rily Dorgan,
Assistant Principal, Years 2-3

LEARNING INCLUSIVE RESPONSIBLE PRIDE